
For Immediate Release     West Pickup Location Closed Temporarily 

 
The west pickup location in the downtown square safe ride area will be closed during 
construction of the parking lot on Harrison and Tyler Avenues.  Please be advised, rideshare 
companies will be directed to either the north or east location until the project is completed.  
Below is a map of the active pickup locations. 

 


